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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 676:4, I, D1 and the Town of Boscawen 
Land Development Regulations that the Planning Board will meet on Tuesday, October 
5, 2021 after 6:30 PM, at Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main St, Boscawen 
NH, during a regular meeting of the Board to hear an Request to Extend the time from 
“immediately” to a future date for Site Plan Review, required by NOD 06.06.21 for a 
LLA, submitted by Gary P. Kenney, 107 High Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 with a 
location of Map 81D Lot 35, 107 High St, Boscawen NH, located in an IND zone .  A 
Public Hearing on the merits of the request will follow. 
 
 
Per order of the Planning Board, 
  
Kellee Jo Easler  
Planning & Community  
Development Director 


